
BLL Speech and Debate Club

BLL Speech and Debate is run by a past graduate, Brianna Lam, at Our Lady of Mercy
School. Her aim is to provide a place where every child can learn to shine through their
speech and get comfortable with presenting in front of their audience. She believes that it
is essential for every person to be able to express themselves clearly and have the
confidence to voice their own opinions. This class is designed to achieve exactly that,
through different types of demonstrations, activities, and constructive feedback. Speech is
something that is used every single day, so we should all strive to become strong,
confident individuals for an even stronger generation.

Classes will be an hour long with an additional fifteen minutes before Brianna starts to
teach for students to set up and be ready to debate.

For Grades: 6 and 7

Start Date: Tuesday, January 14th, 2025

Time: 3:15 - 4:30 p.m.

Where:Music Room

Pick Up Time: Staff Parking Lot at 4:30 p.m.

Tuition Fee:
10 classes for $250 with the 11th class free
Non-refundable

Method of Payment:
E-transfer to briannalam09@gmail.com
Please write the child’s name and grade in the memo section.

If there are any questions, Brianna can be reached at this email: briannalam09@gmail.com
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BLL Speech and Debate Registration Form

Student Name (Printed): __________________________________________________

Grade: __________

Parent/Guardian Name (Printed): ___________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature:_________________________________________________

Parent Phone Number: ____________________________________________________

Email Address:__________________________________________________________

Allergies:_______________________________________________________________

I consent to let my child be under the supervision of Brianna Lam

I understand that it is my duty to promptly pick up my child at
Our Lady of Mercy School at 4:30 p.m.

Please email Brianna (briannalam09@gmail.com) with the completed registration form.
Thank you.
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